
Alfred Olthof - Head of Quality 

Dear customer,

The FASFC currently carries out extensive checks on the presence and food safety of all products made from or containing natural fibres. In

accordance with Regulation (EU) No 10/2011, vegetable fibres are not permitted as additives/fillers in the processing of plastics. DBP fully

supports these controls. To be clear, at DBP we do NOT incorporate physical plant fibres, such as bamboo or other plant fibres into our

products. The required food safety certificates and migration tests are available for all our products. 

Concerning the Amuse Bio (Based) range,

The raw material we use for this range is made from sugar cane. Ethanol is made from the sugar cane. This ethanol is in turn processed to

HDPE. We work with these natural, renewable raw materials to produce food-safe products that are recyclable and fully comply with our

strict food safety standards. We guarantee that all our products fully comply with current legislation. An internal and extensive inspection

by the FASFC at our production site has also confirmed that we produce in full compliance with the current legislation and regulations. 

In order to avoid possible confusion and lack of clarity, we will adjust and clarify the information on our packaging. If you wish, we will

provide you with the necessary proof that you can submit in the event of a visit from the FASFC. There is no reason to take Amuse Bio

(Based) products off the market. As an additional safety guarantee for our customers and consumers, we are BRC certified. 

If you should have any questions or remarks, please do not hesitate to contact me.

 

Kind regards,

Alfred Olthof

alfred@dbp.be

+32 488 91 08 76

THE FASFC CONTROLS ON ORGANIC PRODUCTS

"The BIO raw material processed by
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